
We are so grateful for the community we have and want to thank 
everyone for attending and making this a memorable night for 

our residents . 

A massive thankyou to the 
kitchen team for making the 

delicious food. 

Austenwood                Care     Home 
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29 North Park, Gerrards Cross, Buckinghamshire, SL9 8JA 

Our Christmas Party was a huge success! 
We had families join us for a range of 
activities, dancing and watching some 

amazing live entertainers. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Thank you so much to Ian the 
accordion player and singer, 

guitarist James Henton for both of 
your amazing performances. 

  

  

Residents enjoyed making 
gingerbread for the table 

decorations for the Christmas 
party  

 

  

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Head of Compliance Gemma oversees the compliance of 
the homes and is the Freedom to Speak Up Guardian. 
Gemma completes regular audits, visiting each home 
every 2-3 months. If you'd like to provide direct feedback 
she can be contacted at 
gemma@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

Caroline is our dedicated and loyal Home Manager. Caroline can 
be reached on Caroline@austenwoodcarehome.co.uk 

Operations Director Louise supports 
Austenwood management team. Louise is 
based between our two Buckinghamshire 
homes and visits the home regularly and 
residents, relatives, and staff can raise any 
issues directly. In the meantime, if you'd 
like to raise any ideas, concerns, thoughts 
or suggestions about the home please 
contact Louise@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

The Director Robert, is one of our owners at Premium Care Group which 
have 10 homes in total. 

Robert regularly visits the home or can be contacted at 
robert@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 

To book a viewing alice@premiumcaregroup.co.uk 01277 886 299 
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